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Collin Roehner

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 9:33 AM
To: 'William Rendell'
Subject: RE: SARC Application for North Charlotte Waterworks

Good morning, Troy: 
 
It appears that the Office of Commission Clerk has not received the SARC filing mentioned 
below.  The last filing that we received from you/North Charlotte was DN 05173-16 filed 7/18/16, in 
Docket 160058, which is the application for approval of transfer of Sun River Utilities in Charlotte 
and DeSoto Counties.  Our fiscal department has also confirmed that they have not received the check 
for the SARC either.  I checked with them in case the check and SARC application accidentally got 
separated.  
 
I hope you find information helpful.   
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Troy Rendell [mailto:trendell@uswatercorp.net]  
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 8:50 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: SARC Application for North Charlotte Waterworks 
 
Good morning, 
  
Last week I mailed a SARC application for North Charlotte Waterworks with the filing fee.  It’s been well over a week and 
I still don’t see it docketed on the PSC website. 
  
I was inquiring whether it has been received.  If not – I may have to re-submit it and cancel the previous check. 
  
Thanks. 
  
Troy Rendell 
U.S. Water Services Corporation 

 
4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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New Port Richey, FL  34652 
(Office) 727-848-8292 x245 
(Mobile) 727-777-2508 
(Fax) 727-848-7701 
(E-Mail) trendell@uswatercorp.net 
  




